
 

NOTICE OF COMPLAINT 

 
 

September 9, 2022 

ICMS #: 2022-0764        

 

On September 7, 2022, the OPO received an online complaint.  

The complainant alleges: An Austin Police officer was inebriated and/or hungover at the 
testing in . From the recruiters listed on the website it appears to have 
been Officer/Recruiter . I did confirm the officer is still employed with 
the agency. This is a violation of your own General Orders. There were approximately five 
male Austin Police officers conducting the activities at the sports complex who should be 
able to corroborate this statement. Note: Your system will not accept the address:  

 I have set it to the physical location of your police 
station. 

 

This notice of complaint is a request for Internal Affairs to initiate an investigation to 
determine if the employee conduct is within compliance of APD policy, Civil Service 
Rules, and Municipal Civil Service Rules. 

 

 




